

Dear Bumble Bee Families!

Summer has arrived! This year has flown by. We can't believe how much the children have grown this year.

This summer we are spending a lot of time outside. A couple days a week we will be playing in the sprinklers: so please have extra clothes that the children can change into for water play. We will continue to do projects on days we don't swim. This class thrives more on outside play & outside activities.

Have a Wonderful summer!

Thankyou,

Ms Maddie



Dates to Remember:

June 17-18 Summer Picture Days

Themes:

Fathers day, Insects,
Gardening, Ocean/Under the
Sea



Please feel free to contact us with any question

ProCare

Bumblebees.ones@gmail.com